
Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Discussion on Thai Ban on Paraquat and

Chlorpyrifos

From lisa.m.anderson@ustr.eop.gov

To: usda.gov, mark.rasmussen@usda.gov

Cc: "Prado, Marta M. EOP/USTR" <marta_m_prado@ustr.eop.gov>, "Nicholson, Erin H.

EOP/USTR" <erin.h.nicholson@ustr.eop.gov>, "Branch, Colby H. EOP/USTR"

<colby.h.branch@ustr.eop.gov>

Date: Sun, 03 May 2020 22:02:31 -0400

Hi Jake,

I knew industry was moving fast and I was trying to get out ahead of it. Can you please confirm that

USDA can be on this call? USTR will get back to industry once USDA responds.

Thank you,

Lisa Anderson

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Hawley, Lorraine" adm.com>

Date: May 3, 2020 at 2:45:13 PM EDT

To: "Anderson, Lisa M. EOP/USTR" <Lisa.M.Anderson@ustr.eop.gov>

Cc: "Prado, Marta M. EOP/USTR" <Marta_M_Prado@ustreop.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Discussion on Thai Ban on Paraquat and Chlorpyrifos

Hello Lisa,
I hope you've had a good weekend. I am writing to let you know that ADM and other
stakeholders within the American grain industry are concerned about Thailand's recent decision
to ban paraquat and chlorpyrifos effective June 1 of this year. In addition to the challenges
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associated with the ban itself—and its implementation on such short notice, there is concern
about lack of information regarding application of the ban and mechanisms for understandable
management of it.

If you are available, I think an industry discussion with USTR and USDA would be helpful to share
information and discuss next steps. This would be similar to the format implemented for our
meeting to discuss Thailand's proposed ban on glyphosate back in November of last year. In
terms of time, I would propose this Thursday May 7 at 7 p.m. That time seems to work for the
bulk of our industry stakeholders including USSEC, NAEGA, US Grains Council, US Wheat, Bower
Group Asia and potentially crop life Asia.

If you could let me know if you are available, I will go ahead and arrange the call in information.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of the request.

Best,
Lorraine

ADM
Lorraine Riffle Hawley

Senior Director, International Government Relations

ADM

1212 New York Ave. N.W.

Suite 1275

Washington, D.C.

20005

adm.com

Confidentiality Notice:

This message may contain confidential or privileged information, or information that is otherwise

exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you should promptly delete it and

should not disclose, copy or distribute it to others.

2

EXEMPTION 6

EXEMPTION 6




